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Mo,
 
My suggestion for research topics is to investigate the costs / benefits of requiring installation of
infrastructure in new construction to facilitate the later addition of solar PV systems and electric
vehicle charging systems. The infrastructure would include structural reinforcement for system
attachment (particularly on roofs) and empty raceways for future system wiring.
 
Sincerely,
 
John
 
John T. Hall
 
Board and Code Administration Division
Senior Code Officer (Electrical)
Miami-Dade County Department of Regulatory and Economic Resources
11805 SW 26 Street, 2nd Floor
Miami, Florida 33175-2474
(786) 315- 2557 Phone
(786) 315-2907 Fax
 
John.Hall2@miamidade.gov
 
http://www.miamidade.gov/development
"Delivering Excellence Every Day"
 
Miami-Dade County is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes concerning public
records.  Email messages are covered under such laws and thus subject to disclosure.
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